
 

 

 
Our ref:  FOI_4859 
 
Friday, 12 November 2021 
  
 
 
Dear Mr/s Roberts, 
 
 
Thank you for your request for information made under provision of the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000.   
 
Please find the Trust’s response to your query below (Reference FOI_4859)  
 
1. I wish to know how much your trust has spent on specialist bariatric equipment for 

obese/bariatric patients (patients over 160kg) during the last three financial years? 
 
2019-2020 = £22,805 
2020-2021 = £37,315 rental 
                       £19,942 purchase 
2021-2022 = £10,265 
 
2. Please give a breakdown of the type of equipment used by the trust and the amounts 
spent, split between Rental expenditure and Purchased Equipment? 
B65* Baros Acute Expandable Bed 
Citadel+ Citadel™ Plus Bariatric Care System 
Wheeled Commode Shower Chair 
Baros Rise & Recline Chair 
 
2.1. If equipment used is on a Rental basis, please specify if this was under a contract 
basis or ad hoc? Contract 
 
2.2. When is the contract due for renewal? 03/12/2022, option to extend to 
03/12/2023 
 
2.3. If known, who is the contract with? Arjo/1st call mobility 
 
2.4. If under a contract, please supply the means of contract award, i.e framework or 
direct award. Direct 
 
3. How many Bariatric beds does the Trust own? 3, the trust also have the option to 
hire more if required. 
 
Any commercial application or use of this information may be subject to the provisions 
of the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2005.  This means that if you 



 
 

 

 

wish to re-use the information provided for commercial purposes for any reason you 
must ask the Trust for permission to do so.   
 
The Trust hopes this information is of help to you but if you are not satisfied with the 
Trust’s response, or want to complain about the way in which your request has been 
handled, you are entitled to request an internal review.  This request should be received 
by the Trust within two months of your receipt of the Trust's original response.   
 
To request an internal review, please contact the Information Governance Manager at 
papworth.foidept@nhs.net or write to: the Information Governance Manager, Royal 
Papworth Hospital NHS Foundation Trust, Papworth Road, Cambridge Biomedical 
Campus Cambridge, CB2 0AY.  Should your complaint not be upheld, you can appeal 
against this decision by contacting the Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, SK9 5AF (telephone number: 08456 30 60 60). 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Angela Morrison  
Senior Subject Access Request and Digital Administrator  
 
 
 
 
 


